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The eighth meeting of the National Nursing Workforce Strategy Advisory Group (SAG) was held on  
17 February 2025. The purpose of the meeting was to develop key components of a monitoring and 
evaluation framework (MEF) for the National Nursing Workforce Strategy (strategy) and explore data 
availability. 

The MEF seeks to set out a plan for assessing implementation of the strategy. It intends to be a flexible 
document, noting the final draft strategy is not yet endorsed. Member feedback on the MEF will be 
considered alongside broader stakeholder feedback and help support implementation of the strategy.  

To receive updates on development on the strategy, stakeholders may visit the strategy website or by 
signing up to the Commonwealth Chief Nursing and Midwifery Officer newsletter. 

https://www.health.gov.au/our-work/national-nursing-workforce-strategy
https://www.health.gov.au/using-our-websites/subscriptions/subscribe-to-our-nursing-and-midwifery-newsletter

